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20 May 2017  
 
SUBJECT:     NORTON-MARCH ALUMNI ASSOCIATION (NMAA) ANNOUNCES ITS 
2017-2019 NEW BOARD OF DIRECTORS   
 
The Norton-March Alumni Association (NMAA) announced today on 20 May 2017 at its 
Annual 2017 Board of Directors meeting today at March ARB, California, the following  
were elected to it's Board of Directors including its 2017-2019 Officers. New Board 
members include Rex Lucas and Thomas Weaver. With its first outgoing President, 
Timothy Wrighton, a President-Emeritus position was proposed and approved by the 
Board, and Tim Wrighton will serve in that capacity. 
 
2017-2019 Officers: 
Kevin Lacy - President/CEO  
Thomas Block - Vice-President  
Majella Vito - Secretary 
Michael Fortanas - Treasurer/CFO 
 
Other Board of Directors: 
Bill Marshall 
Al Williamson 
Robert Johnson 
Rex Lucas 
Thomas Weaver 
 
President-Emeritus: 
Timothy J. Wrighton 
 
Sergeant-at-Arms: 
Thomas Weaver 
 
 

 
The Norton-March Aircrew Association, Inc., dba Norton-March Alumni Association was established on June 20, 2015 at March ARB, California. It is a 

non-profit organization that is dedicated to the honor and patriotism of all U.S. Air Force & U.S. Air Force Reserve Aircrew Members and their supporting 
organizations & personnel who served  at Norton AFB, March AFB, and March ARB, California during their time of Military or Civilian Service. It also 
supports those current Members who continue to give their all for this great Nation. In addition, it's charitable arm supports those veterans and their 

families who are suffering and in need of assistance. 

 


